ALAMEDA COUNTY :
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

/eo2 7977
AGENCY ,
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director Alameda County CC45890
Environmental Health Services
July 11, 1996 A 1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy., #250

Alameda CA 94502-~6577

Thomas Bloodworth (510)567-6700 . FAX(510)337-9335

Air Treads, Inc
14 Royal Drive .
Forest Park, GA ~ 30050

Ref: Former Air Treads - 2160 Farallan Drive, San Leandro, CA

Dear Mr. Bloodworth:

I am in receipt of the document “Summary of Groundwater Sampling Events” dated April 10, 1996,
prepared by Metcalf & Eddy for the above referenced site. This document was ‘submitted in response
to additional groundwater sampling requested by this Department in a letter dated August 4, 1994.

Groundwater monitoring was conducted for two consecutive quarters in April 1995 and in J uly 1995
and the groundwater samples were analyzed for VOC’s, TPH as gasoline, TPH as diesel and priority
pollutant metals. The laboratory analysis of the groundwater samples did not detect any of the
contaminants in concentrations above the detection limit. '

Based on the results of the current and previous investigations submitted to this Department, the site
does not pose a threat to public health and no further action is needed. If you have any questions,
you may reach me at (510) 567-6764. '

Sincerely,

/W Oé@‘v *
Madhulla Logan |
Hazardous Material Specialist

CC: Mr. Martin Trembly, THE GOODYEAR TIRE AND RUBBER COMPANY
1144 E Market Street, Akron, OH - 44316

Mike Bakaldin- City of San Leandro Fire Department, San Leandro, CA
Eddy So - San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board, Oakland, CA

- Scott Palmer - Metcalf & Eddy - 1804 Embarcardero Road, Suite 100, Palo Alto,
CA- 94303 -
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July 11, 1996

| Thomas Bleodworth
| Air Treads Inc
- 14 Royal Drive
Forest Park, GA - 30050

Ref: Former Air Treads Facility, 2160 Farallon Di'ive, San Leandro, CA

Dear Mr. Bloodworth:

{ am in receipt of the document " Summary of Groundwater sampling events", dated
April 10, 1996, prepared by Metcalf & Eddy for the above referenced site. This
document was submitted in response to additional groundwater sampling requested by
this Department in a letter dated August 4, 1996.

Groundwater monitoring was conducted during two consecutive quarters, April 1995, and
July 1995 and the groundwater samples were analyzed for VOC's, TPH as gasoline, TPH
as diesel and priority pollutant metals. The laboratory analysis of the groundwater '
samples did not detect any of the contaminants in concentrations above the detection

limit.

Based on the results of the current and previous investigation subnitted to this
Department, the site does not pose a threat to public health and no further action is
needed. If you have any question, you may reach me at (510) 567-6764.

Sincerely,
ye ":) . ) = ,
Madhulla Logan | ’

Hazardous Material Specialist




C: Mr. Martin Trembly - THE GOODYEAR TIRE & RUBBER CO, 1144 E.
Market Street Akron, OH 44316

i
Mr. John Tudal - c/o MASON MCDUFFIE, 1150 Moraga Way, Moraga,
CA - 94556

Mike Bakaldin - City of San Leandro Fire Department, San Leandro, CA






